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Dear Parents  

The links below show you how phonics is taught in our school. This is for the children who will be 

leaving Nursery in July and who will be moving to Reception in September as they will be 4 years old 

by 31st August. Blending letter sounds together is something that children do find difficult and also 

please bear in mind that some children are not yet ready for the hand writing side of phonics and 

this will develop further next year, especially for those younger children who turn 4 in the summer 

term. The videos are mainly for your information. If you do have any questions please come and 

speak to me.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/0oBmbZkv/h3vn7uQK 

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/ZpsIICHn/sKOypP5B 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/MMsAhKfT/T4sSU95C 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Y35mrXrI/Acpgt76j 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/p8JUW7HY/hflwQgUz 

 

Thanks 

Mrs Riley 
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